## Dear sir/madam

I am Aylin Yengin I am currently the premises license owner of 42 Topsfield parade, Tottenham N8 8PT,I am writing this letter as I have received a letter regarding dysfunctional Medication and nitrous oxide canisters . You have asked me to answer some questions regarding these two products and ill be more than happy to answer.

## Questions

- 1) When I took over the premises these items were already being sold so therefore the reason for them still being on sale was regarding this, when the member of Harringay council informed me that it is not legal I immediately removed it off the shelves.
- 2) As I have told you on my previous answer I didn't have any intentions of selling them for more affordable prices the items were removed from there original packaging before I even took over the premise.
- 3) The reason for the canisters being behind the till is because sometimes my employees are alone in the premises as they cannot go to the back of the store whilst the premises is open. As well as that I do not allow sales to minors also people that are under the age of 18 and to those that have the intention of using this product for "laughing gas".
- 4) The company that I receive these canisters from does not sell them without getting a large quantity of them also its more affordable as it costs less when you buy in crates. As well as that its very hard to find these products on the market so when I have the chance to buy them i purchase more.
- 5) I am aware of the side effects of nitrous oxide canisters but I do not allow them to be sold to people that will misuse this product.
- 6) When my employees start working within my store they all get trained, I inform them about every detail of product such as the one that's listed above.

Your sincerely

Aylin Yengin